
 

MEMO 
Long Service Award Recognition 

 
 

Date: EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE July 16, 2024 
Re: Announcement – David White 5 Year Service Award 

 

Speech Announcing David White – 5 Years Service Award 

As Building and Grounds Lead Hand for the past 5 years, David White is a valued member of the Parks, Recreation and 

Culture team. He keeps the parks maintenance crew organized and efficient, maintains the municipal buildings in outer-

lying regions and has even assisted with pool operations. Dave works incredibly hard to keep municipal walkways, docks and 

playgrounds safe as inspections, repairs and maintenance has become a year-round function as park use continues to 

increase. We appreciate that Dave has been a crucial component in the Parks inspection program and is always willing to 

lend a hand to fellow employees and the public. 

Dave holds a number of certifications that support the team including WHMIS, Emergency First Aid, Confined Space, 

Forklift, Fall Protection, Chain Saw Safety, Playground Safety and Pool Operator. 

Raised in Rawdon Gold Mines and now residing in Kennetcook with his wife and two daughters, Dave can be found working 

on his property, driving his side by side or taking his girls to sports and other activities. 

Please join us in celebrating 5 years of valuable service to the community. Congratulations, Dave! 

 

 


